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Dear MFWC Clubwomen 
 
Please join your Southern Region Federation Sisters in A Day of Service on October 22, 2011: Domestic 
Violence Make a Difference Day. 
 
Please join us in Step Away from Abuse.  

1. Obtain a pair of new socks 
2. Place the socks in a quart size baggie  
3. Label with the GFWC Message.  See example below. 

“As you begin your new life and Step Away from Abuse, 
We hope that you will find comfort and worth as you walk into your newly found freedom” 

 
Be sure that you put your club name on the label with the GFWC Signature Project: Domestic Violence 
Awareness and Prevention logo. The download is available from the GFWC.org site at: 
http://www.gfwc.org/gfwc/Domestic_Violence_Awareness_Program.asp.  
 
You can collect or distribute the socks on October 22. We will provide a press release for you to give 
your paper. Please be creative, if you want a city or county wide sock drive – GO For IT!!! 
 
If your club would like to have a service project in another area on that day – that will work too!!!! You 
could even collect socks and give them to a local nursing home rather than to a domestic violence 
shelter.  
 
Mississippi Clubwomen do wonderful things across the state. Please join your fellow club members in 
this DAY of SERVICE.  
 
Love in Volunteer Service, 

Tammie 
 

 
 

As you begin your new life 
and Step Away from Abuse, 

we hope you will find 
comfort and warmth as you 
walk into your newly found 

freedom. 
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